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Info at NIRB

From: David Frenette <david.frenette@agnicoeagle.com>
Sent: February-15-18 12:47 PM
To: info@nirb.ca; sthompson
Subject: TR: [EXTERNAL] NIRB 125187 / 17EA068: Opportunity for Agnico Eagle to Respond to 

Comments for the "Huckleberry Exploration" Project Proposal

Hi, 
 
Following the meetings that Agnico Eagle conducted this week in the Hamlets of Whale Cove and Arviat, we respectfully 
request to the NIRB the authorization to delayed our answer submission to March 2nd or before. This additional time will 
ensure that the answers will take in account the new information received. 
 
Should you need additional information, please contact me. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
David Frenette 
Environmental Coordinator 
 
david.frenette@agnicoeagle.com 
 
T: 819.874.5980 ,3622 
 
 
Agnico Eagle Mines Limited 
765, chemin de la mine Goldex c.p. 87 
Val-d'Or, QC, Canada 
J9P 4N9 
 
agnicoeagle.com 

 

 
 
De : NIRB Enterprise Management System [mailto:noreply@nirb.ca]  
Envoyé : 13 février 2018 13:34 
À : ccems@nirb.ca 
Objet : [EXTERNAL] NIRB 125187 / 17EA068: Opportunity for Agnico Eagle to Respond to Comments for the 
"Huckleberry Exploration" Project Proposal 
 
Dear David Frenette: 
 
On January 22, 2018 the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) provided Agnico Eagle Mines 
Limited (Agnico Eagle) with an opportunity to respond to comments received during the public commenting 
period on the Agnico Eagle's “Huckleberry Exploration” project proposal (NIRB File No.: 17EA068; NIRB 
Related File No.: 16EN035; NPC File No.: 148647).  
 
The Proponent was requested to submit its responses to the NIRB by February 2, 2018. As additional comments
from the public were received by the NIRB on January 29th, 2018 the NIRB granted Agnico Eagle’s request to 
submit its responses by February 16, 2018. 
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Please note that on February 9, 2018 the NIRB received comments on the Huckleberry Exploration project 
proposal (NIRB File No. 17EA068) from the Hamlet of Whale Cove and from the Issatik Hunters and Trappers 
Organization (HTO).  
 
These comments can be found on the NIRB’s public registry at www.nirb.ca by using any of the following 
search criteria: 
 Project Name: Huckleberry Exploration  
 NIRB File No.: 17EA068 
 Application No.: 125187 
 
The NIRB requests that the Proponent consider these comments within their submission on February 16, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions or require clarification, please contact Shanley Thompson, Technical Advisor II at 
867-983-4607 or sthompson@nirb.ca.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Natasha Lear 
Environmental Administrator 
 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
29 Mitik Street 
P.O. Box 1360 
Cambridge Bay 
NU, X0B 0C0 Canada 
Phone: (867) 983-4600 
Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033 
Fax: (867) 983-2594 
Email: info@nirb.ca 
Website: www.nirb.ca 


